
To 

Society of the Sisters of the Holy Cross, NE. India 

Assistant Executive Engineer 

Nongthymmai Sub-Division 

From 
Sisters of the Holy Cross 

Lower New Colony, Laitumkhrah 
Shillong-793-003 
Meghalaya, India 

Subject: Request for permanent disconnection of meter box. 

Dear Sir. 

HOLY CROSS VILLA 

We, Sisters of the Holy Cross Lower New Colony, Laitumkhrah, Shillong, according to the 

above subject cited to disconnection of meter box. The building has an electricity connection 

bearing Consumer No: 1000759654, 1000759655, and 1000759656. The Meter No. 

RSD1232426, RSD117546 and 205228, we have been paid for all these three meters and we 

want to disconnect all three meters. We look forward to your positive response and collaborative 

efforts in addressing this issue. 

Your sincerely, 

RED HILL ROAD 
LAITUMKHRAH 

SHILLONG-793O03 
MEGHALAYA, INDIA 

Information Regarding the New Transformer and Meters connected in the property of the Sisters 

of the Holy Cross Lower New Colony, Laitumkhrah, Shillong this September, 2024. 

Sisters of the Holy Cro[s 

Lower New Colony, Laitunkhrah 

Shillong- 793-003 
Meghalaya, India 

Sisters of the Holy Cross 
Holy Cross Villa, 

Red Hil Road, Laitumkhrah, 
Shilong -3, Meghalaya. 
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